Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Podiatric Medicine
The Board of Podiatric Medicine hereby gives notice: that on February 15, 2022, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver. The Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed by Jessica Taub, D.P.M. on October 21, 2021, seeking a variance or waiver from the requirement to attend a full day of board meetings in which disciplinary hearings are conducted as no disciplinary hearings are currently being conducted.

The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol.47, No.208, on October 26, 2021, in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition. The Board, at its meeting held on January 27, 2022, voted to grant the Petition for Variance or Waiver finding that the purpose of the underlying statute would be or has been achieved by other means and that the strict application of the rule would create a substantial hardship and/or would violate the principles of fairness.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Kimberly Marshall, Executive Director, Board of Podiatric Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1708, kimberly.marshall@flhealth.gov.
